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Comments: I'm writing to support this project. In addition to addressing community fire concerns it will have the
added benefit of improving the local bighorn sheep habitat which was originally proposed in 1998, but was
objected to by the community. Hopefully now the threat of wildfire will move this project forward and address both
the fire concerns and the sheep's habitat needs.



